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Council Action: Approval of CO's #1, #4 & #5 for Hershey Sewer Project #2

INTRODUCTION:

The Hershey Ave. Sewer Separation Project - Contract #2 has three (3) unapproved Change
Orders (#1, #4 & #5) requiring Council notification and approval.

BACKGROUND:

On October 1,2009 The City of Muscatine entered into a Cooperative Agreement with the Iowa
Department of Transportation "... to remove and replace significant portions of the pavement
on the extension of Primary Road No. Iowa 92 (Hershey Avenue/Mississippi River Drive) within
the CITY from Green Street to Broadway Street;". The estimated cost for this is $973,009
($738,579 - City and $234,930 - IDOT). Change Order #1 ($90,765) reflects the first
installment of the $973,009. Project Manager Denny Kistenmacher's memo explains the
purpose of the sub-drains installed.

Change Order #4 is necessary because of the rock excavation required on the east slope of
Broadway.

Change Order #5 is for the sub-drain system installed under Broadway similar to what was place
under Mississippi Dr.

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE:

We recommend approval of Change Orders #1, #4 & #5. Change Orders #2 & #3 were approved
at the June 17 City Council meeting. If you have any questions, please contact me.

"I remember Muscatine for its sunsets. I have never seen any

on either side of the ocean that equaled them" — Mark Twain




















